YEAR THREE EDU-DANCE COSTUME

16th November 2017

In Week 8, on Friday the 1st of December, students from Years 1- 6 will be
performing their Edu-Dance item in the Hall at 2.00pm.

The Year Threes will be performing ‘Irish Starships” and will be required to
wear a white T-shirt, their blue school sport shorts and high knee white
socks. We ask that the white T-shirt have no pictures or logos on the front.
We will be providing students with a green sash to to go over their T-shirt,
and green ribbon will be provided for girls’ hair. The sash and ribbon will
be organised by the teachers on the day of the concert, during school
time.

If your child will not be present for the Edu-Dance Concert, please let your
teacher know as soon as possible.
Kind regards,

Tiana Massimi and Chantelle Goodall
Year Three Class Teachers.




